
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

22nd July 2019 

Howard Headlines: 

Issue 9 

Hellos and Goodbyes: 

 

 

 

 

We are always sad to lose members of staff and this year 

we have some members of the Howard family who will 

be moving on. We would like to share our best wishes and 

gratitude to the following teachers who have helped to 

educate and support your children over the years: 

 Miss Stroud will be leaving us to travel. We wish her 

all the best on her new adventure across the world. 

 Mrs Adams will sadly be leaving us after several years 

as one of our PPA cover teachers. We wish her the 

best of luck in her new employment. 

Whilst we are sad to say goodbye to some teaching staff, 

we are pleased to welcome new staff to the Howard 

team. We are sure you will help us to welcome two new 

teachers: 

 Miss Agyemang joins us from Kingsley as our new 

Year 2 teacher. We look forward to benefitting from 

the wealth of experience that she will bring to 

Howard. 

 Mrs Simion will be returning to Howard to join the 

EYFS team in Grosvenor class. We are sure that her 

significant experience as the EYFS leader at her 

previous school will be of great value to us. 

 

Back to School: 

We hope you all have a much needed and restful break 

over the summer. The new school year will begin on 

Thursday 5th September at 9.00am. Please meet your 

children’s new class teacher in the playground.  

Awards and accolades:  

 

Our pupils have achieved some amazing things 

over the academic year. We would like to thank 

those pupils for their hard work and effort to make 

the most of all the learning experiences and 

opportunities available to them: 

 Well done to our group of Year 5 pupils who 

won the people’s choice award as Team Young 

London Ambassadors. This is the second year 

running that Howard pupils have won this 

award and a grant of £1000 which was 

presented at City Hall. Their project involved 

models and presentations about local 

environmental issues and air pollution. 

 We would like to congratulate Year 6 pupils for 

completing their SATS and reaching the end of 

their primary education. We wish them all the 

very best of luck at secondary school. 

Summer 2019 

 

 

We would like to say a big thank you to all our 

parents who have supported us throughout the 

year. Your help is vital to ensure that the children 

go on to achieve the amazing things that they do. 

We look forward to another successful year in 

September. 

We would also like to thank parents for their 

support of our 120th birthday Arts celebration. We 

are sure you will agree that the children’s 

performances and artwork were outstanding and 

we hope you enjoyed the event.  

 


